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Presentations 
 
Mr. Samuel Bobko, Jr. PE, from Hatch Mott MacDonald presented an overview of the Safe 
Routes to School (SRTS) program, how the program could benefit Rocky River, and what would 
be involved in the application process. 
   
Band Directors, Ryan Hudec and Kirk Taylor, presented on the Rocky River City School District 
instrumental music program, as well as presented a request for a band tutor.  Mr. Milano 
suggested that the administrators discuss and come back to the Board with their 
recommendations; Dr. Fancher suggested that the Curriculum Committee discuss the proposal as 
well. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Curriculum Committee – Mrs. Rounds 

• Ms. Anderson shared that the math course of study would be on the June business 
meeting agenda for approval.  Courses of study for both music and art will be ready for 
their review/approval in August or September.  

• Ms. Anderson reported that the Northern Ohio Technology Association (NOTA) are 
offering an Anatomy & Physiology course, and RRHS students have expressed interest 
and may participate in it next school year. 
 

Facilities Committee – Mr. Milano 
• Mr. Milano reported that the Facilities Committee met prior to the Committee-of-the-

Whole meeting.  The Board would like to recognize those who have made substantial 
donations to the Rocky River School District. 
 

Finance Committee – Mr. Swartz 
• Mr. Swartz advised that the Finance Committee would meet prior to the Board of 

Education meeting on June 19th. 
 

Policy and Legislation Committee – Dr. Fancher 
• Dr. Fancher reported that he received a summary of provisions included in HB 487 as 

passed by the Conference Committee.  
 

School Community – Ms. Goepfert  
• Mrs. Rounds advised the group that The Coalition for Youth Asset Development would 

have a table at the Rocky River Summer Days Festival, which is scheduled to take place 
on Saturday, July 12th. 

• Mrs. Rounds reported that the Community Challenge group is working with Dr. Shoaf to 
organize an Opiate Summit, which will take place in the fall of 2014. 

• Dr. Shoaf announced that Thomas and Karin Harper recently created an endowment gift, 
which would be awarded to Rocky River student’s to attend Miami University.  
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